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Black Restaurant Week
WILMINGTON
September 29th - October 5th  2024

The Wilmington City Council together with the Office of Economic
Development are partnering with the Delaware Black Chamber of Commerce

to host  the Second Annual Wilmington Black Restaurant Week from
September 29 - October 5, 2024. We will showcase the diversity and richness

of Delaware’s Black culinary culture while supporting local Wilmington
restaurants. Attend by visiting participating restaurants throughout the
week. Dine in, take out, delivery, and food trucks are participating. Nothing

brings a community together like gathering joyfully to enjoy delicious food! 

For more information on how
to get involved, get in touch!

Savor Wilmington!

WIlmBRW.com

Visit us online!
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